## JUNE 2021 RIWG PETITION TO MAYOR AND COUNCIL

This petition was circulated to mature and established communities. As of 9 am it June 8, received 250 signatures from Edmonton citizens in support of the above recommendations. Additionally, it calls on City Council to direct Administration to pause planning and design engagement processes that fully inform and meaningfully engage citizens and communities in the planning activities affecting them, namely: the City Planning Framework Plan Repeal, District Planning & Zoning Bylaw Renewal.